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DATE May 10, 2023 
To:  Geographic Area Incident Business Committees 

From:  Dave Burley, Chairperson, NWCG Interagency Incident Business Committee 

Subject:  Request for Geographic Area S-260/261 Course Materials  

The Incident Business Committee (IBC) discussed options for updating the 2014 version of the S-
260/261 course work available online at the NWCG website at our spring meeting in April. The overall 
opinion is to not re-invent curriculum when valid and up to date material is available. 
We know several geographic area incident business committees have worked on and use locally created 
course work to teach S-260/261. The IBC would like to gather the different versions of the same course 
to create a new “national” course work. We plan to decommission the 2014 online course and work with 
NWCG training to create a new version based on the course work from all the geographic area’s 
incident business committees. 
If your incident business committee is willing to share your course work, please send it to both Saren 
Whitney at saren.whitney@usda.gov and Dave Burley at dburley@blm.gov. 
This information can be found at: https://www.nwcg.gov/committees/incident-business-
committee/correspondence. For questions, please contact your IBC representative. 

/s/  
Dave Burley, Chair, IBC 
Date: 
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